Republic of the Philippines
GOVERNMNENT PROCUREMENT POLICY BOARD
TECHNICAL SUPPORT OFFICE

NOTICE OF AWARD

08 August 2023

MR. NORWIN MARK T. SAYNO

Head of Sales

FIRST PACIFIC LEADERSHIP ACADEMY
Km 27 Sumulong Highway, Antipolo City
mark.sayno@fpla.com.ph

Dear Mr. Sayno:

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for the Lease of Venue for Knowledge
and Skills Enhancement for GPPB Recognized Trainers (Retooling — Batch 3) in the amount of
Five Hundred Thirty Three Thousand and Two Hundred Thirteen Pesos and Eighty-Nine
Centavos (PhP533,213.89), undertaken through Section 53.10 Lease of Real Property and Venue
of the 2016 revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184, has been
determined to be the lowest calculated and responsive quotation.

The contract shall be issued at the soonest possible time.

We appreciate your interest in this opportunity and we look forward to your satisfactory
performance of your obligations under the project.

Sincerely yours,
Date:
2023.08.08

12:33:36 +08'00'
ROWENA CANDICE M. RUIZ

Executive Director V

Received By:
NORwY ‘ﬁw T. SAMD0

(Signature above printed name)

(Date and Time of receipt)
*Kindly email to sender to acknowledge receipt

Unit 2504 Raffles Corporate Center, F. Ortigas Jr. Road, Ortigas Center, Pasig City, Philippines 1605
(02) 7900-6741 to 44 www.gppb.gov.ph gppb@gppb.gov.ph



